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.James Scaott,
36 Goolagong Street
Penrose NSW 2530

3 December 2011

Re. MP08_0156 MOD 3

Dear Mr Eveleigh

Due to my shaky handwriting | have enlisted the aSSIStance of my nelghbour to type
this letter for me but | conflrm that the words and opinions are my own.

| have looked at the proposals in the local library and on the face of it would suit me
as the rock wall and part of the stockpile will be removed.

However, based on past performances and promises by the developer | don't have
faith that anything will happen in the near future; if at all.

This project is due to last 15 years and it has taken nearly a year to excavate the first
stages and no construction has started yet. This probably means the work will carry
on well over the 15 years if it is ever finished. | don't want part of a stockpile
remaining especially as it shouldn't have been there in the first place. It should be

removed off site.

I cannot see where all that material is going to be used on the site unless the fill
areas are going to raise the buildings and roads above the levels shown.

| don't think this modification should be allowed and that any submission by the
company should be based on the original planning approval which | understand was
for phase one only and not on something which is not legal or approved.

Yours faithfully

James Scott



